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MONTGOMERY COUNTY COVID-19 UPDATE 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY – Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Management, can confirm 
there are now 393 total positive cases of COVID-19, up 16 cases from Saturday. It is important 
that all Montgomery County residents are abiding by the statewide stay-at-home order issued 
by Governor Greg Abbott. As testing becomes more available, we expect to see a continued rise 
in COVID-19 cases.  
 
Details on individual cases can be found here: https://mcphd-tx.org/coronavirus-covid-
19/confirmed-cases/. 
 
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management updates a dashboard for the cases 
here: https://coronavirus-response-moco.hub.arcgis.com/. 
 

       

 
   
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 
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